
Private Health Insurance Circular 
Office of Health Technology Assessment 

Technology Assessment and Access Division 
MDP 960 

GPO Box 9848 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 

PHI 68/19 
1 November 2019 
 
 

Prostheses List Review of the General Miscellaneous Category 

This circular is to advise that there will be a review of the General Miscellaneous category of the 
Prostheses List. 

The Department of Health will undertake a review of the General Miscellaneous category of the 
Prostheses List to determine whether items listed in that category (or a subset of items) should 
continue to be listed on the Prostheses List. In doing so the Review will take account of the overall 
purpose of the Prostheses List. 

A proposed Terms of Reference is available at the Department’s website. 

The Department welcomes any comments to the proposed Terms of Reference by no later than 
9am Monday 11 November 2019.  

Any comments should be emailed to prosthesesreform@health.gov.au. 

https://www1.health.gov.au/internet/main/publishing.nsf/Content/health-privatehealth-prostheses-reform
mailto:prosthesesreform@health.gov.au

